
In 2010, the U.S. Census will defi ne who we 
are as a nation.  Required by the Constitution 
every ten years, the Census is 
a count of everyone living in 
the United States.  The data 
collected affects funding 
for local communities, 
political representation 
and community planning.

Unfortunately, 
thousands of people 
in our community were 
not counted in the last 
Census.  That means we were 
passed over for millions of dollars 
in state and federal resources.  Our 
community lost out.

But, we can make sure it doesn’t happen 
again.  It is imperative that our communities 
be properly counted, which is why I am 
working directly with my colleagues and 
community leaders to set up “Complete 

Count Committees” to ensure all 
neighborhood residents are 
counted in the upcoming 2010 
Census.

For more information, please 
contact Senator Smith’s 
district offi ce at (718) 528-
4290

New York State Senate President Malcolm A. Smith

Invites you to attend a
Census Town Hall Meeting
Date: Thursday, January 14, 2010
Time: 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.
Location: York College / CUNY
94 - 20 Guy R. Brewer Blvd, Room 2M05
Jamaica, NY 11451
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